
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: November 1, 2024 

SUBJECT: Proposal for hardscape and landscape improvements 

  

The City of Dacula staff requested a proposal from Bowman Consulting Group Ltd. to 

design a hardscape and landscape plan for the Administrative Building project.  The 

provided proposal includes a hardscape improvement plan, landscape plan, irrigation 

plan, and construction administration for $36,200.  

Staff requests approving Bowman’s proposal in the amount of $36,200 for the stated 

services as provided.  
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